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To: Vocational Rehabilitation Service stakeholders  
From: Theresa Koleszar, Director, Bureau of Rehabilitation Services  
Re: Vocational Rehabilitation assessment survey – reminder  
Date: January 23, 2019 
 
This is a reminder that the Vocational Rehabilitation Comprehensive Statewide Needs Assessment will 
close on Jan. 25, 2019. 
 
To complete the survey, click on the link 2019 Vocational Rehabilitation Survey.  You can also cut and 
paste the following url into your browser: https://iu.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_e4pAodrLsEWNoYR 
 
You may complete the full survey or only the questions you choose. The survey is anonymous and no 
identifying information is collected. Individuals who need help in completing the survey may call the 
Bureau of Rehabilitation Services at 1-800-545-7763 or 317-234-2907 for assistance. 
 
Every three years, Vocational Rehabilitation agencies are required to develop a Comprehensive 
Statewide Needs Assessment. As part of the assessment, VR is requesting your feedback on the need for 
services, or gaps in services for job seekers with disabilities.  VR wants to provide the best services 
possible and needs your ideas. Your answers to the survey questions are very important and will help VR 
improve services for individuals with disabilities.  
 
Please help us to get the word out by sharing the survey link with others, including individuals with 
disabilities and their families, parent, consumer or advocacy groups, employers, and others who have 
interest in employment of individuals with disabilities. 
 
Thank you in advance for your assistance.      
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